



Mr. Sławomir Idziak Film Spring Open Foundation ul. Wazów 12 01-986 Warszawa POLAND

Dear Mr. Idziak

I am hereby happy to express our willingness to cooperate with the Film Spring Workshop organized by Film Spring Open Foundation during 2018 edition and further. We have very positive experiences from the past events of FSO workshops and therefore we are happy to declare such cooperation also for this year. From our side it would be based on providing sound equipment for your Workshop according to further agreements.

I remain at your disposal, if you would like to discuss any further details.

With best regards

Piotr Ługowski President